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We have considered the Final Report of the Complaints Commissioner on 

complaint FCA00741.   

The FCA notes Commissioner's decision to uphold the complaint. As noted in 

the Final Report, the FCA has accepted the criticisms and recommendations 

made and have written to the complainant to apologise, offering the ex gratia 

payment. 

The FCA Communications team are responsible for the production of videos that 

are published on the FCA website. Periodically, we update our policies across 

our communications output to ensure we follow good practice. The current 

policy includes measures which are designed to ensure that members of the 

public are not featured in videos without their permission. For more 

information on this, please see our website here. 
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